MILTON HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
Special Meeting on

April 21, 2016
The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. at the Milton Public Hall.
Attendees:
Chairman Mark Heilshorn, Malcolm Forbes, Carol Metro and  Chad Mitchell 


Guests: Rick and Susan Latos
New Business:
Mark Heilshorn welcomed the guests and thanked them for coming to the Milton Historic District Commission.
Application #298
Addition to the residence of Susan and Rick Latos at 24 Headquarters Road, Litchfield, CT which will be to the West/South of the present home. The architect is “Construction Design” and the contractor is Landon Loomis.  The new construction will add approximately 900 sqft and contain an office room with a full bath and attic space above. An existing cinder block chimney will be replaced with a more appropriate brick faced chimney. The plans call for Andersen windows and clapboards to match the main structure. After discussion Metro made a motion to approve the application, seconded by Mitchell.  All members voted in favor of the motion, which is therefore approved.
Application portion of the meeting was closed at 7:20 p.m.

The Commission reconvened and the minutes of the meeting on March 10, 2016 were
distributed.  Mitchell made a motion to approve the minutes as written, seconded by Metro 
and was passed without dissent.
Old Business:

This meeting was supposed to introduce Raz Alexe, Director of Public Works and Town Engineer, to the Milton community for discussion of bridges in Milton. However, this has been postponed to June 9 when the meeting will be open to all who would like to attend.
There being no correspondence or other matters of business to be brought before the Commission, the meeting adjourned at 7:26 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Malcolm Forbes, Secretary
